Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peaslee, William W

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 1:21 PM

To: Thomas, Jason S

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N; Brincefield, Julie; Tony Braswell (tony@triangleeastrealty.com);
Pantano, Ilario G; wendi.amos@gmail.com; Batten, Phillip G

Subject: RE: RRC Requests for Technical Changes - 1 NCAC 26B.0104, .0105, .0106

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Thomas:
Thank you for your email.

Pursuant to NCGS 150B-21.13 the Veterans Affairs Commission (VAC) respectfully requests an extension of time in which
the Rules Review Commission (RRC) will review the proposed rules so that the VAC can address the technical changes
suggested by the RRC Counsel. Please let me know if a more formal motion is desirable.

As always if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Bill Peaslee

General Counsel

N.C. Department of Administration
1301 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1301
Telephone (919) 807-2425

Fax (919) 733-9571

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Thomas, Jason S

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 2:07 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <Bill.Peaslee@doa.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Brincefield, Julie <julie.brincefield@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: RRC Requests for Technical Changes - 1 NCAC 26B.0104, .0105, .0106

Please acknowledge receipt of this email!

Dear Mr. Peaslee:

Please find attached Requests for Technical Changes to the rules submitted by the Veterans Affairs
Commission. The RRC will review the rule at its meeting on Thursday, August 20, 2015. The meeting will

begin at 10 a.m.

As reflected in the attached document, the rewritten rule is due in our office by close of business on Tuesday,
August 11, 2015.




Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the attached document. I am always
happy to discuss your rules and requests for technical changes.

Jason Thomas

Rules Review Commission Counsel

Office of Administrative Hearings — Rules Division
919-431-3081

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.





